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Delivering safe and reliable natural gas every day to meet
the energy needs of our customers is what we do best.

Our commitment to safety:

¢ We routinely patrol, test, repair, and replace our pipelines to
ensure the highest level of safety and reliability;

¢ We meet or exceed all federal and state requirements and
standards for safe pipeline operation and maintenance; and

¢ We regularly communicate and train with emergency
responders to remain prepared for any natural gas emergency.

Natural gas pipeline leaks can still occur due to natural disasters, corrosion,
and careless or unsafe excavation. Natural gas leaks may lead to evacuations,
service outages, ignition, property damage, injury, or loss of life. So, if you ever
suspect a natural gas leak, call 911 and Southwest Gas right away.

Phoenix/Central Arizona Northern Nevada,
1-800-528-4277 Northern California

Tucson/Southern Arizona 1-800-772-4555
1-800-722-4277 Southern California

Southern Nevada, 1-800-867-9091 ~

including Bullhead City,
Laughlin and Needles
1-800-447-5422

For more information about pipeline safety,
visit us at www.swgas.com/safety.
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